
Manufacturer’s Certification Statement 
American Taxpayers Relief Act of 2012 

Therma-Tru Residential Entry & Patio Doors 
 

 
 
 
 
Therma-Tru Corp. is a manufacturer of Residential Steel and Fiberglass Entry and Patio Door Systems, headquartered at 
1750 Indian Wood Circle, Maumee, Ohio, 43537. Therma-Tru Door Systems are Eligible Building Envelope Components 
that may qualify for the Residential Energy Efficiency Tax Credit as set forth in the American Taxpayers Relief Act of 
2012. In accordance with the Internal Revenue Code (U.S. Code Title 26, Section 25C) and IRS guidelines, Therma-Tru 
Corp. has determined that the following products may qualify for the federal income tax credits allowed under Section 25C 
of the Internal Revenue Code. 
 
All Therma-Tru Residential Entry Doors, Sidelites and Patio Doors including Benchmark by Therma-Tru®, Classic-
Craft®, Fiber-Classic®, Smooth-Star®, Profiles™ and Traditions™ brands that meet the 2012 Energy Star criteria, 
may qualify for the Residential Energy Efficiency Tax Credit. 
 
Therma-Tru products that do not meet the 2012 Energy Star criteria and therefore do not qualify for the Residential 
Energy Efficiency Tax Credit include the following: 
 

• Transoms (glass above the door)  

• Steel edge doors  

• All Fiber-Classic Designline (raised panel)  

• All products with only a single-pane of clear glass 

• All screen vented products (screen built in the door)  

• Sliding patio doors without Low-E glass  

• All fire doors that are steel 90 minute rated or fiberglass 20 minute rated  

• Doors with Internal Blinds, Augustine®, Salinas®, Frosted Images®, Flush Glazed Bevelline™,  
 Florentino™, or Clear Glass that are larger than 1,100 square inches, and are without Low-E glass 
 
 

For a complete list of Therma-Tru products that qualify for the Residential Energy Efficiency Tax Credit, consult the 
2012 Energy Star Qualification Chart at www.thermatru.com. 
This Manufacturers Certification Statement is not an assurance that a homeowner will qualify for the tax credit. 

 
 
Under penalties of perjury, I declare that I have examined this certification statement, and to the best of my knowledge 
and belief, the facts are true, correct and complete. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Klaus Fink 
Vice President, Research, Design and Engineering 
 
 
IRS guidance indicates that taxpayers are not required to attach the Manufacturer’s Certification Statement to their tax 
returns. Taxpayers should however, retain this Certification as part of their tax records. Therma-Tru Corp. is not a legal or 
tax advisor. Therma-Tru expressly disclaims any responsibility for determining whether a purchaser will receive the tax 
credit. Therma-Tru recommends that consumers consult their tax advisors and review IRS guidance, prior to purchasing 
any door product. For further details on the Residential Energy Efficiency Tax Credit, visit the IRS website. 
 
 

 

 

http://www.thermatru.com/

